
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AMO MEMO 
 

To: ALL 

 

From: Engineering Manager 

 

Date: 22 February 2021 

 

Ref: AMO PERSONNEL ON DETACHMENT AT PLPGU, IPOH   
 
 
 
This is to inform that all AMO personnel on detachment to PLPGU, Ipoh to adhere to the 
following. 
 

1. FOD Walk – To perform FOD Walk at apron and hangar area (if used) every day at 
beginning and end of the day throughout detachment period. Record shall be maintained 
hand over to respective EIC after returned to base. 
 

2. Hangar Cleaning – PGU Personnel usually carry out scheduled hangar cleaning every 
week. AMO personnel on detachment are to be aware of the Schedule and participate. 
 

3. GSE - GSE belong to PLPGU Ipoh can be used by GAM personnel on loan basis, 
permission from PLPGU Engineering personnel should be obtained before use and 
recorded accordingly. User is responsible to check for serviceability prior to usage. List 
of GSE is attached. 
 

4. Maintenance Racking - Dedicated Maintenance Racking for GAM are available at 
PLPGU, Ipoh. Should the existing racking is insufficient, additional racking can be 
assembled.  Kindly liaise with ketua Jurutera, PLPGU Ipoh, Supt. Nasir bin Saian for 
assess to the racks.  

 
 
Kindly to comply without fail. 
 

 
Thank you 

 
-End- 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


